
 

20th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Your child is one of the few pupils who have been identified as needing our services during this 
ongoing period of uncertainty. Below is some information that you will need. 
 
Timings 
 
School will be open at 8am if your child requires breakfast. If breakfast is not required, please ensure 
your child id here for 8.30am. If your child does require breakfast, there will be a charge of £1 unless 
you qualify for Free School Meals. 
 
All children should be collected between 3pm and 4pm when school will close. 
 
Equipment 
 
Please ensure your child brings in their reading book and PE kit as these will be needed during the 
week. 
 
Snacks 
 
Please send your child with a healthy snack for morning break if required as tuck will not be running 
during this time 
 
School Lunch 
 
Meals will be provided as usual and charged if necessary. If your child normally has a packed lunch, 
please send this in as normal. 
 
Uniform 
 
School uniform is not required but please ensure your child wears clothing and footwear suitable for 
school. 
 
Any more information will be given out next week if necessary. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs C Smith 
Head of School 
 


